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June 14, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
On June 14, 2022 at 11:59 pm, the Province of Alberta will enter Step 3 of the Covid-19 Public 
Health Actions. All remaining health restrictions will be lifted at that time. Masking will no longer 
be mandatory on public transit. Isolation will become a recommendation. 
 
Please note, the public health measures will not have an impact on SBC’s current enhanced 
health and safety protocols. 
 
As a service provider for many high-risk individuals, we continue to have an obligation to ensure 
workplace safety and manage COVID-19 risks. We will continue to implement our additional 
site-based policies and processes for COVID-19 prevention. 
 
As we move forward, we will continue to monitor the impact of the lifting of all public restrictions. 
We will provide further information about how any changes may impact SBC’s operations.  
 
If you have further questions or concerns regarding the provincial changes, please feel free to 
contact me directly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Romeo Concepcion 
DOO/Acting CEO 
SBC 
rconcepcion@springboardcentre.ca 
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